
7,671 patient visits

30 new trials

16 Investigators 

We are excited to share that our Sydney office has relocated. We are still
located in Chatswood however have move to a much larger space to allow our
expanding Recruitment team to grow even more in 2024. There are exciting
times ahead for us as we look at doubling the number of trials we did in the
last 12 months in both healthy volunteer and treatment studies. We look
forward to working with new and existing Sponsors and CRO’s in the New Year!
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Our first 
Paratus Exclusives Event 

This month we thanked our Paratus Exclusives group for their
ongoing support and contributions to medical research with a
private movie screening for them to attend with a friend. We
had a great turn out at both locations and we plan to further
expand on ways in which we can engage our Exclusives group

at each site in 2024.



Follow us on
LinkedIn where we

post interesting
content including
case studies, PI

interviews and more 

For more information please see our
website: 

www.paratusclinical.com

We look forward to your continued
partnership in the New Year - may
we continue to strengthen health

together.


